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This week we have: 

- Calculated change when using money.  

- Enhanced our editing skills in English.  

- Completed some Spring reading assessments. 

- Began to learn about life in Ancient Egypt.  

 

This week the class had a visit from the author Jack Trelawney. He read one of his books to us 

and then signed copies of books for the children that ordered them. The class were able to ask lots 

of questions about what it is like to be an author and Jack gave them lots of advice for their story 

writing.  

Next week we will be having book swap as part of our World Book day celebrations. Any 

books that you no longer want can be brought in to school and swapped for a new different book. 

Books can be donated any time so please bring in any unwanted books to class or the school office. 

The Book Swap will be taking place on Wednesday 6th March.  

 Along with the Book Swap we will also be having a pyjama day on World Book Day itself. This 

is a non-school uniform day where children can wear their pyjamas to school. It will take place on 

Thursday 7th March. Pyjama day is inspired by the book Free Fall which is all about dreams and will 

be our focus book during Book week.   

We are currently battling against the Year 6s on Times Table Rock Stars again. The battle will 

end next Friday so please encourage your child to log on and practice their times tables.  

This week’s homework has been sent home. The Maths section this term will always be 

about recapping mental maths calculations. The idea is that children answer each section as fast as 

they can in their heads. They need to try and not work out the answers on paper (but can if they get 

stuck). They also need to find out some facts about Ancient Egypt and practice the spellings.  

 

 

See you next week 

Mr Brown 


